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New Employee Blog!

Dear wonderful members of Agate Alley Bistro staff,

As you all know, we place a high level of value upon our Agate Alley family here, and encourage continual strengthening of relationships among fellow employees. That being said, all are encouraged to contribute to the brand new, official Agate Alley Bistro Employee Blog. This will be a domain for community discourse among staff members for anything from input for areas to improve, successes and positive feedback, experiences with customers, new ideas for menus, events, décor, advertising, etc., or any interesting comments relevant to the Bistro. It will also be a space to network and connect with our partnering businesses as a means to share news updates and collaborate for future relations.

We strongly encourage all employees to actively contribute to the online forum. Whether you are sharing ideas, commenting on each other’s posts, or linking to partnering websites, an active presence on the blog will help to strengthen employee ties and build a better work environment.  A strong staff facilitates a more enjoyable experience for customers, of which we are dedicated to providing the highest level of service.

So come share some comments and join discussion online at agatealleystaff.wordpress.com. Excited to hear your thoughts!

Your Manager,

Dug Beaird

